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DIRECTOR’S CORNER 

As we turn the page to March, we are getting closer to car show season. We had 

some great discussions at the board meeting about how to help our region grow 

and what we can do to achieve it. With our meeting this month, I would like 

more discussion so we can all help to make our Region more active and grow the 

number of members in the Region.  

I am still waiting to hear a response from Dave White Chevrolet in regards to 

working with our Region since the Corvette club has moved to partner with Yark 

Chevrolet.  

On my home front, I have been slowly working on the White Family's 54 

Corvette. I am hopeful I will have it back to them soon and in their show room 

for display. With years of sitting, every time I get one issue fixed another one 

shows its face. We are now tackling an over fueling issue and while under the car 

I noticed a wheel cylinder has started to leak. Once I get the fuel issue fixed then 

I will go through the brakes.  

I have not had a chance to work on the 1916 Baby Grand that I bought last 

summer, but the members in attendance at the meeting in February got to see the 

car which makes them the first ones outside of my family to have seen this car 

since about 1969 when the gentleman had bought it and started working on it.  

The Central Meet and Anniversary Meet registration forms are out so if you are 

considering going to either meet get your form filled out and sent in. 

Andy Jurski 

 

 

GCR Meeting – Sunday, March 27th 

The March GCR meeting will be March 27th at 3 pm at Dave & Eileen Cufr’s home at 228 Bradner Rd., 

Northwood Ohio 43619. It will include a potluck meal after the Region Meeting. Main dish, beverages and table 

services will be proved by the Cufr’s; please bring a dish to pass. 

The main topic will be a discussion on “How can we make OUR Region better”? Chris Cufr will be leading the 

discussion with input from all present! 

 

GCR Meeting 

The February GCR meeting was hosted by Andy & Stephanie Jurski at their home on February 27th. Fellowship 

and Food were a part of the gathering; additional details are contained the Meeting Minutes. 
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MINUTES OF THE FEBRUARY 27, 2022 

BOARD & REGION MEETING OF THE VINTAGE CHEVROLET CLUB OF AMERICA 

GLASS CAPITOL REGION  

(Red highlights indicate discussions at both meetings.) 

 

Today’s meetings were hosted by Andy and Stephanie Jurski. The annual board meeting was held at 1:00 

followed by a region meeting at 2:00. Board members attending were Andy Jurski, Eileen Cufr, Art Lutz and 

Paul Svatik. Members at large attending were Stephanie and Bennett Jurski, Dave Cufr, and Donna Lutz. Jo 

Bair and Harold Cuthbertson joined later for the Region meeting.  

 

 Art Lutz presented the year end treasury report. Including the profit form the 58th Central Meet that was co-

hosted by the Western Buckeye Region, our year end treasury balance was reported. Eileen Cufr made a motion 

to accept the report, seconded by Jo Bair.  

 

Paul Svatik gave a brief report on bracket sales. One bracket was sold in January, none in February. We have a 

remaining supply of 172 brackets.  

 

It was announced that well known “Pinky” Randall, better known as “Mr. Chevrolet” passed away. Also, the 

Mike Cook family was unable to attend today due to illness. 

 

Today’s topics of discussion were: 

-Keeping meetings/tours shorter for families with young children. Also, many newer members have not 

participated in the many tours to area parks and Museums. These destinations could be repeated. 

-developing a Google calendar to issue meeting reminders and invitations 

-Dave Cufr suggested a public gathering for Chevrolet owners that could be advertised at local car shows.  We 

could provide hot dogs and beverages to introduce locals to the GCR. Eventually discussion turned to having 

“Chevy cars and coffee.” The later version with donuts and coffee was well received. Locations such as 

Northwood’s Central Park or Dave White Chevrolet will be investigated.  

-Dave Cufr indicated that Chris Cufr is involved with a potential program for younger Chevrolet enthusiasts. As 

Chris is out of the country on business, we look forward to hearing about it from him. 

-The Western Buckeye Region has 2 meetings a month. A business meeting in a restaurant on a Monday, and 

tours on a Saturday. Is this something to model ourselves after? 

-The Corvette Club is no longer affiliated with Dave White Chevrolet. Is this a location to look into for the 

GCR? 

-Andy Jurski recommended donating $100.00 to the Miami Valley Region towards the Central Meet. Art Lutz 

seconded the motion. Motion passed. Donna Lutz made a motion to accept with Art seconding. Motion passed. 

-The WBR is hosting a car show June 4th. Art Lutz made a motion to donate $100.00. We only ask that we be 

provided an area where we can all park together, we will not accept any trophies. Dave Cufr seconded the 

motion. Motion passed. 

-The GCR will address charitable donations at the end of 2022. 

-Future meeting hosts are needed. Please, consider volunteering. 

 -Andy will look into a location for a March 26th or 27th. 

 -Paul Svatik will host the April 23rd meeting. We will be touring Fulton County. This is a tour that Paul 

designed for the fall, but, had to be postponed. Paul advised us to plan on a full day as the tour will cover 150 

miles.  

-Registrations for the Anniversary Meet went live on-line March 1st.  
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- Andy received a request from the Anniversary Meet Committee for a donation of a basket for the basket raffle 

fund raiser in Bowling Green, Kentucky. Those attending agreed we should provide a basket. Discussion of 

budget and contents of the basket will be discussed at a future date.  

-This year’s Central Meet location had to be relocated. It will now be at the same location as the Anniversary 

Meet in Bowling Green, Kentucky. It is scheduled just prior to the National Meet. The GCR will have 2 groups 

departing, one on Thursday and one on Friday.  

-Dave Cufr asked attending members to look over this year’s roster for errors before he publishes it. Dave is 

still looking for a replacement editor!! 

 

Donna Lutz made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Andy Jurski. Motion passed. 

 

Stephanie made a delicious main dish of lasagna which was complimented with many side dishes provided by 

attendees. Thank you Andy and Stephanie for your generosity. 

 

 

Eileen Cufr, Secretary  

 
Birthdays and Anniversaries 

 
 
 March 

17 Chris Cufr 

 
 April 

28   John & Charlene Bendzick 

 

 

The 60
th
 Anniversary Meet Registration Form was included in the March 2022 

G&D – Online Registrations are open at vcca.org 
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59
th
 Central Meet 

The Miami Valley Region is hosting the 59th Central mini-Meet in Bowling Green, Kentucky. A Meet 
Registration form will be available at the March GCR meeting. The mini-Meet Registration form is available on 
the Miami Valley Region website: at www.miamivalleyvcca.org . 

This judged national VCCA meet is being held just prior to the 60th Anniversary Meet in Bowling Green, 
KY.  The event will be located at the Sloan Convention Center, 1021 Wilkinson Trace, Bowling Green, 
KY  42103. The Sloan Convention Center is the same facility that will be used for the Anniversary Meet.  
Members who made reservations at hotels in Radcliff, KY, original site of the mini-meet, should cancel their 
reservations with the Radcliff hotel.  If you are currently registered at one of the 3 hotels under contract for 
the 60th Anniversary Meet, call to update your arrival time/date at $139/night.   

The schedule of events for the 59th Central Meet is available at www.miamivalleyvcca.org. For more info, 
contact Keith Wyman at 513-320-2508 or at KBWyman@AOL.com. 
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